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| find Commissioner Mehl's personal attack on Commissioner Leamner to be in poor taste. | think he could have provided his
comments on why he supported the final CD map without constantly implying that Commissioner Learner was lying.

What happened to the sweet disposition?

| am curious about how Commissioner Mehl and Chair Neuberg have so much time that they could go back through hours of
discussion to pull exact comments by Commissioner Lerner. Given that the whole process is a leaming one as more
information is provided by experts and public input therefor comments from past may or may not still represent where a
Commissioner is in his or her understanding of what the maps should look like. Discussion today were very personal and
entirely unnecessary. Each should have just stated why they supported the maps and not attacked another Commissioners
ideas/comments.

When | read the public comments ending on 1.19.22, it seemed that the comment from William Bowlus-Root may have been
incomplete. It occurred to me that it may have exceeded a character limit. If so, | would like to read the rest of his comment.
Could you send it to me or give me his email address, or, if privacy concerns prevent that, send him a copy of this email so he
can send me the complete comment if he is willing?

Why didn’t this commission stick with maps that provided more competitive districts instead of switching to a map that
provides for more safe Republican districts? Specifically the new Congressional District 6? This appears to be
gerrymandering directly at the request of Mr. Mehl. This commission’s maps should be challenged as partisan in the courts.

| appreciate that Chair Neuberg provided sort of an apology for her personal attack on Commissioner Lerner, but very
disappointed at the lack of any such attempt by Commissioner Mehl. The January 18th meeting leaves a very bad
impression of the character of some of those on the Commission.

In the draft version of the Commission Report, the maps showing the congressional (p194) and legislative (pp242-243)
districts have garbled descriptions and legends and the legislative district maps don't show the district numbers. It also looks
like the symbols for the major highways didn't render properly when the PDF file was generated. In their current forms,
they're unusable and can't be used to understand the data in the various tables because you can't relate the data in the
tables, which is by district number, to the districts that have no labels.

| spotted these issues with a cursory review of the report. There are probably other issues like this as well.
Hopefully this will all be corrected when the final version is proofread and checked for quality issues.

William Bowlus-Root
A very concerned citizen

Did you know? With Al, you can write ebooks in minutes.

https://youtu.be/MHZobDxdpuM

Hello,

Would you please inform me where our new Precinct and District are in the new map? We live at_
Phoenix, 85083.

Thank you.





